



Clare Duplicate Bridge Club

Thursday 14th April 2022

Kindly hosted by John Hooper

| Agenda No | | Actions |
|-----------|--|---------|
| | Present: Sarah Farr; Jayne Hunnable; John Hooper; Gerry Ford; Apologies: Nick Kerry; John Symons; Will Pavry | |
| 1. | Minutes of the previous meeting were approved. | |
| 2, | No matters arising so the minutes can be signed off. | SF |
| 3. | Treasurer's Report: | |
| 4. | Webmaster: | |
| 5. | Going Forward: We are going to trial the smaller room at Lavenham Village Hall for Friday Gentle Afternoon Bridge for 2 weeks. Less cost for us. The indoor curlers will probably appreciate having more space. | |

| | | |
|----|--|--|
| | <p>Discussions took place once again re F2F versus Online</p> <p>We have a lack of Directors and scorers at the moment.</p> <p>Paddy Lockwood and Conor Bignal are only prepared to Direct online for now.</p> <p>Nick Farr is our only F2F Director currently!</p> <p>Jenny Price is not available for the time being.</p> <p>Dave Allen is going to take the Directing course which will be most useful to the club.</p> <p>Our current scorers are Fred Harris, John Hooper, Sarah Farr and Dave Allen.</p> <p>It seems that F2F should be temporarily suspended for the time being as we have not had enough support for the last 2 F2F evenings.</p> <p>Sarah will talk about this at the A.G.M. on 9th May.</p> <p>Friday Gentle F2F Bridge will continue at Lavenham Village Hall.</p> | |
| 6. | <p>Basil Ambrose Legacy Party:</p> <p>Adele Wayman has been asked to Chair a sub committee to organise a Summer Party with the funds that Basil left to the club for this purpose.</p> <p>We are going to have a very good party as a result..</p> <p>Sunday 3rd July seems like a good date.</p> <p>Sarah Farr will speak to a caterer she knows.</p> <p>Jayne Hunnable will speak to Louise Burns who is a popular local caterer too.</p> <p>£30 a head approx</p> | |
| 7. | <p>Webmaster:</p> <p>Nick is going to leave the David Price article on the website for a further week before leaving a link to it for future use/viewings.</p> | |

| | | |
|--|--|--|
| | | |
|--|--|--|

| Agenda No | | Actions |
|-----------|--|---------|
| | | |
| 8. | <p>A.O.B.</p> <p>Dave Allen is to be asked to help purchase a new laptop for the club.</p> <p>John Hooper to ask Lavenham Village Hall that if they will buy 3 more tables for bridge we would pay for them.</p> <p>Sarah Farr has negotiated a cupboard for storage at LVH which is great news. It takes a lot of organising trying to make sure that tables, cloths, bidding boxes etc are all in the right place.</p> <p>Sarah Farr to speak to Adele Wayman to ask if she would do us the honour of being the club's President.</p> <p>Jayne Hunnable will organise flowers to be given to Adele as a token of "Thanks" for her contribution to the club over many years.</p> | |

| | | |
|-------------------|---|--|
| <p>9.</p> | <p>Date for the next meeting:</p> <p>23rd May 2022 was suggested. John Hooper is to contact John S and Nick to see if they are free.</p> | |
| <p>10.</p> | | |

| | | |
|-----|--|--|
| 11. | | |
| | | |
| | | |

[illegible]